
Carleton Endowed CE Primary School 
A faithful community that loves, lives and learns with hope 

and joy; where everyone is valued and encouraged to 

flourish. 
 
 
 

Friday 1st March 2024 

Dear parents and carers 

 

  

Carleton School Prefects Carleton School House Captains 

 

It is fantastic to see how our oldest children are rising to the challenges and responsibilities of 

being in Y6. This week we have elected new House Captains, and Mrs Henderson has also 

introduced the role of Y6 Prefects. House captains will lead their Houses and be responsible for 

collecting house points at the end of each week, prefects will lead by example within all aspects 

of school life. 

 

Y3 Roman Historians 
Our Year 3 children have had a wonderful week. They have 

just started a new English unit centered around the diary 

entries of a Roman gladiator. They have been immersing 

themselves in the life of a gladiator and using their knowledge 

in their English writing. They have made gladiator weapons 

and armour, and Annie even continued her learning at home 

by making a model Colosseum.  
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Lent  Journey 

During collective worship this week we have been continuing on our Lent journey. 

We have been thinking about maps to guide us. The children have been thinking 

about their journey through life and the important people  who help them to 

make decisions and choose the right path to take. 

 

World Book Day 
Next Thursday is World Book Day. Your child will be 

bringing home a £1 Book token. These can be used to buy 

the £1books available in shops such as Tesco,  WHSmith 

etc. 
We are asking children to come to school dressed as a 

character from one of their favourite books, and if possible 

to bring the book to school with them. Please don’t feel 

you need to buy an expensive costume, there are lots of 

ideas online for simple costumes that you can put 

together at home.  

We are aware that some of our children do not like dressing up. If your child would prefer to wear 

their uniform, that is completely fine. They can still bring a favourite book with them. 
 

Parent Forum 

Just a reminder that the next parent forum meeting with be next Wednesday at 5:30pm. We will 

be delivering updates about what’s happening in school and planned changes to the behaviour 

policy etc. Mrs Henderson will be giving updates about the reading framework for our older 

children. 

 

Fond Farewell 

Today we said a fond farewell to Lesley Day who has been a TA 

and midday supervisor in school for over 8 years. Lesley has 

supported many children and staff over her years in school and 

will be very sadly missed. We wish her all the best as she starts her 

new role at Upper Wharfedale School. 

 

 

PTA News 

The PTA held a meeting on Wednesday night to discuss 

forthcoming events  

Decorate an egg competition   

Children are invited to decorate a hard-boiled egg at home and bring it in to school 

For judging on Wednesday 20th March. These can be as creative and imaginative as you like! 

More information  will follow from the PTA 

Cake sales 

On Tuesday 19th March We will be restarting the class cake sales starting with Y2. More 

information will follow from the PTA 

 

Height and weight checks for children in Reception and Year 6 

Every year in England, school children in reception and year 6 have their height and weight 

checked at school as part of the National Child Measurement Programme (NCMP). Height and 

weight measurements are used to calculate weight status. This information is collected to build a 

picture of how children are growing to help plan better health and leisure services for families.  
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All parents of children in reception and Year 6 should have received a letter about this earlier in 

the week. If you are happy for your child to be measured, you do not need to do anything. If you 

do not want your child’s height and weight to be measured you will need to opt out using the 

details in the letter. Please contact the school office if you need more information. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs H Dudman 

Headteacher 

Dates for your Diary  

Date Event 

Wednesday 6th March Parent Forum meeting 5:30pm 

Thursday 7th March KS1 Parent Worship 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Monday 11th March Parent’s evening 1 

Tuesday 12th March Y6 Crucial Crew all day 

Tuesday 12th March North Yorkshire cross country final 

Wednesday 13th March Parent’s Evening 2 

Thursday 14th March KS2 Parent Worship 

Friday 15th March Y4 and Y6 Sports Trilogy Festival Sandylands 

Tuesday 19th March Y2 Cake Sale 

Wednesday 20th March PTA decorated boiled egg competition entries to school 

Thursday 21st March Easter Service in Church 9:15am 

Friday 22nd March Break up for Easter 

Monday 8th April  Training day school closed 

Wednesday 10th April PTA meeting – planning spring Bingo -  All Welcome 6.30 p.m. 

Tuesday 16th April EYFS Cake Sales 

Friday 19th April  NSPCC workshops Y2,4,6 

Tuesday 30th April Y1 Cake Sales 

Mon 13th--Thurs 16th May Y6 SATS Week 

Tuedsay 21st May Y4 Cake Sales 

Friday 24th May Break up for half term 

3rd-7th June  Y6 Marrick Priory 

Tuesday 11th June Y5 Cake Sales 

Friday 21st June Non-Uniform day for Tombola prizes for Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 25th June Y6 Cake Sales 

Friday 5th July Summer Fair (PTA) 1st preference weather dependent 

Tuesday 9th July Y3 Cakes Sales 

Friday 12th July Summer Fair (PTA) Reserve date if not on 5th July 

More diary dates can be found on our school website 

 

Useful information 

Children’s Mental health and Well- being 

youngminds.org.uk/parent The Young Minds website gives lots of really good advice for young 

people and parents who are worried about a child 

Humber and North Yorkshire Integrated Care Partnership lead the Go to – a website full of advice 

for young people and their parents thegoto.org.uk 
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Keeping Children safe online 

There is a lot of guidance available to help parents with talking to children about what they are 

accessing online. You can find this on the online safety page of our website or take a look on one 

of the following websites: 

nspcc.rg.uk/keeping-children-safe 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 

saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Mrs Dudman and the Deputy Designated Safeguarding 

leads are Miss A Roberts and Mrs Henderson. More information about safeguarding in our school 

can be found on the safeguarding page of our school website. 

 

SEND 

Some support groups for parents of children with additional needs 

posch.org.uk/groups-and-support/ 

sendiassnorthyorkshire.co.uk 

 

 

**** WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL. WE HAVE CHILDREN IN SCHOOL WITH SERIOUS NUT ALLERGIES. 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND IN ANY ITEMS THAT MAY CONTAIN NUTS *** 
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